Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
burango, Colorado 81301

April 10, 1978

Benson-Montin-Greer Drilling Corporation
221 Petroleum Center Building
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Gentlemen:

By letter dated March 14, 1978, and October 20, 1977, this office
requasted Sundry Notices, form 9-331, outlining your plans to
commence drilling operations on well No. 23 (N-4) Puerto Chiquito,
located in SEYSWk sec. 4, T. 26 N., R. 1 B., NMPM, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico, on Paderal oll and gas lease S.F. 080312-A,

Application for Permit to Drill the subject well was approved

July 5, 1972. A recent inspection found that the well pad had been
constructed, but that the well had not been drilled. It will be
necessary to satisfactorily restore the well pad, 7The U.S5. Geological
Survey will contsict the U.S8. Forast Service for restoration re-
quirements and then forward the reguirements to you.

Your Application for Permit to Drill well No. 23 (N-4) Puerto Chiquito
has been rescinded this date and is returned herewith. If at some
later date you decide to drill at this location, it will be necessary
to file a new Application for Permit to Drill.

Sincerely yours,

{Orig. Sgd.) C. A. BARRICK

Carl A. Barrick
Por the District Erngineer

Bnclosure

cc: U.S. Forest Service, Cuba, NM
NMOCC, Aztec, NM
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